May 25, 2007

MEMORANDUM

TO:

ASC Curriculum Office

FROM:
David Frego, School of Music, Associate Director

RE:

Course Change Request: MUS 244

Attached is a new course request initiated by the Musicology Area. This course has been approved by the School of Music Curriculum Committee and the full faculty. This course is also offered through the Department of African and African American Studies and is going through their approval process as well. 

Changes in this course include title, credit hours, and the addition of a one-hour lab experience.

Included with this request are the former and proposed syllabi.

Please address questions regarding this course to:

Lora Dobos 
dobos.1@osu.edu
Lois Rosow 
rosow.1@osu.edu
